
 

 

 

 

2 May 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers         

Christian Aid Week (13-17 May) 
 
Christian Aid is a charity we support on an annual basis and this year School Council have decided they 
would like to raise money by hosting a 'Big Breakfast Celebration.' This will take place on Friday 17 May at 
8:15-8:50am. As well as a range of cereals and fruit juices, we will be offering other breakfast goodies such 
as croissants, crumpets and other tasty treats.  
 
Children will need to be dropped off at school at 8:15am and a charge of £5 will apply. The children will be 
escorted to their classes at 8:50am to begin their school day as normal. 
 
Once we have covered the cost of the breakfast, the remaining money will be donated to Christian 
Aid.  School council will be contacting local businesses to see if they can support us to keep costs as low as 
possible. If you think you could help with this then please ask to speak to Mrs Burton before 10 May.    
 
So we can cater for the children, please return this letter alongside £5 contribution by Friday 10 May. 
 
Further information about where to drop your child off will follow once we have an idea of how many 
children will be joining us.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Miss Ainsley 
 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

Big Breakfast – raising funds for Christian Aid – Friday 17 May 

Payment can be made in cash or by cheque payable to NCC.   

 

Parent/Carer’s Name:  

 

Parent/Carer’s Signature:  

 

Date:  

Child(ren)’s Name(s) 

 

 

Year Group(s) 

 

 

Payment                  
(£5 per child) 

 


